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FCC C2PC Request Letter 

 
Date: March 16, 2021 
 
RE: FCC ID: OJF1RAU5 
 
 
1. The E.U.T. was originally FCC certified on 12/26/2014. 
2. On 01/05/2017, a C2PC Grant was issued allowing E.U.T. to operate as part of a booster 

system with the RXU2325 certified under FCC ID: OJF1RXUN. 
3. The following changes have been made to the device: 

a. Enabling the use of 5G via software only, no changes in hardware. 
4. The following tests were performed: RF Output Power, Occupied Bandwidth, and 

Spurious Emissions. 
5. Based on the above, Corning Optical Communications Wireless requests a C2PC. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Authorized Signature:   
 
Name:      Isaac Nissan 
 

 
 

 
Date:      March 16, 2021 
 


